
Osseo Area Dusty Riders  

Meeting Minutes- July 19st 2022   

Members present: Ken and Beth Pfeifer, Nancy Anderson, Marv McCune, Bill McCune, Brad and Mary 
Van Schoyck, Ray Carlson, Mike and Pam Galatowitsch, Vern Van Tassel, Fred Ackley, Kris Hanson, 
Debbie and Dally Peterson, Bryan and Anna Franson, Lyle Schlomer, Kelly Flick, Dave Flick.  

Secretaries report: Gone over. Ken moved to accept the report. Second by Bill.  

Treasurer’s report: 

Checking- $2651.66 

  Savings- $6115.32 

  Buffalo- $4327.74 

$2000.00 was moved from the savings to cover expenses.  

Donations Year to Date: 

  Donations to the community: $3,243.28 

  Donations to individuals: $671.42  

Deb moved to accept the report. Second by Dally. Motion carried. 

Raffle Run: As far as food we are hoping to have chicken, coleslaw, potato salad and beans. $12.00 for 
dinner. Dry camping is free the weekend of the run, $30 for electric and water. We still need volunteers 
to work the day of the poker run. Please contact Brad, Mary or email the club if you can help. We have 
1401 tickets left to sell for the Raffle Run.  

We are only doing one 50/50 and that will be after the table raffle is sold out. Arm length for $20 will be 
the length of Brads arms.  

The Sheriff in Jackson County asked that we write a letter saying that we support opening up the county 
roads, basically noting that it helps local businesses.  

Buffalo Trail: We have not been able to get ahold of Louis about the trail adoption. Deb moved not to 
adopt the additional part of Buffalo trail. Second by Vern. Motion carried.  

Deb moved to cover the townships within the Osseo-Fairchild School district as our primary area. 
Second by Mary.  

Bill moved to use any of the remaining money left on the gift cards for the trail past Peterson Road to be 
used towards maintaining the trail that is already adopted by the club. Second by Dally. Motion carried.  

Bill moved to adjourn the meeting. Second by Marv. Motion carried.  

Minutes submitted by Anna Franson- Osseo Area Dusty Riders 

On July 24th the board voted to approve the changes to the by laws that were voted on during this 
meeting 


